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Annual - Parish Meeting
 Tuesday, 4th May 2021 (following on from the Parish Council Annual Meeting) via zoom
Present: Parish Councillors: J. Bauer, M. Hawthorne, P. Keast, C. Merrifield, S. Watson, E. Wyer (Chair)
Members of the public: Mrs. S. Bauer, Mr. J. Blackburn, Mr. A. Watson
Clerk: Mrs. C. Dowson

MINUTES


1.	Annual Report of the Parish Council by the Chairman of Barnham Parish Council.  Cllr. Wyer will prepare a report to be posted on the website in the coming weeks. 

2.	Statement of Accounts for year ending 31st March 2021:
Bank Balances: Current account £14834.80.  Savings account £4923.16 (unpresented cheque £733.20).  Total c/f to 2021/2022 = £19024.76.    
(less contingency allocated: £3000)   



3.	Reports from District/County Councillors and Clubs/Societies or Organisations
· Report received from West Suffolk District Councillor Andrew Smith, this has been forwarded to parish councillors. 
· Suffolk County Councillor Mrs. Joanna Spicer hasn’t submitted a report as it is the county elections this coming week. 
· No other reports received. 

4.	Matters of interest from the public:
· Mrs. Bauer asked that consideration be given to posting notices around the village reminding people not to drop litter – this was agreed. 
· Mr. A. Watson noted that he was happy with the proposed response from the parish council regarding the change of condition for the Indigo site (ref. discussion during the annual meeting). 





 



